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Preparations for the second session of the 5+5 meeting on “Quality Digital 
Education for All” were the focal point of a meeting held Wednesday 
between Minister of Education and Training Hatem Ben Salem and 
diplomatic adviser at the French National Education Ministry Antoine 
Godbert. 

The second session of the 5+5 meeting, set for December 2010 in Tunis, is 
designed to follow up implementation of the recommendations of the first 
session held late September 2009 in Paris under the theme of digital 
development in the educational sector and which ended with the adoption of 
a 5+5 Charter on Internet at school. 

Mr. Antoine Godbert expressed consideration for Tunisia’s keenness to 
boost Euro-Mediterranean co-operation. He pointed out that the first session 
of this high-level meeting, which Tunisia had called to hold and whose 
works it had chaired with France, achieved the goals sought-after. 

The talk also made it possible to review Tunisian-French co-operation in the 
area of education, particularly at the level of educators’ training and digital 
twinning between the two countries' high schools. 

  

 


